
At P3, we believe people are at the core of everything we do, be it business or community-centric 

projects. After the devastation in Pakistan in the wake of the 2022 floods, we focused fundraising 

efforts within our networks towards rehabilitation in affected areas, emphasising the need for a 

sustainable approach towards all undertakings.   

 
 
With the advent of Ramadan, we would encourage members of our Muslim networks to direct their 
charitable donations to Sab Saath. As this is a particularly difficult time for affected communities, 
donations from our wider community will go a long way towards supporting the rehabilitation 
efforts organized by Sab Saath, and we would encourage those in our network to give generously to 
this cause.  
 
To donate, please follow the link and use ‘P3’ as your reference, or send us a screenshot 
at people.purpose@p3connect.co: https://www.sabsaath.org/case-detail/6126. If you would like to 
pledge a donation for a later date, please email people.purpose@p3connect.co to be added to our 
list.  
 
Please note the current exchange rate when making your donation – at the time of this blog’s 
publication, 1GBP = 350 PKR.  
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